
WHAT’S HAPPENING?

WHAT WE’RE TEACHING

Hi College First Families, 

There will be no regular Together time on August 24th. It is Youth Sunday. If  possible, students should plan to be involved in all 3 services on
that morning and thus we will not meet that evening. 

 We have opportunities to serve coming up. It is very important that we have strong student participation in our Youth Sunday and in our Ice
Cream Fundraiser. The Church has been VERY generous with our students and these events give us an opportunity to pray for and thank
them and to do our part in providing funds to our ministry in the coming year. 

Youth Sunday: August 24- Our students will be taking over the sermon time on August 24th to bring us an update on all God was doing in their
lives over the summer. All students, regardless if  they are speaking during the service or not, are needed that Sunday to help greet and help
with the prayer time. Please be at the main church that Sunday at 8:30am and we will go over directions. We will dismiss at the end of  the
11am service at the main church building. Pastor Nancy will be able to help students transition between the services.

 Best, 

 Pastor Nancy 

Here are a few things coming up in our ministry . . .

August 22nd- Free Sale 

August 24th- Youth Sunday

August 26th - 29th- Ice Cream Booth Fundraiser at the Hancock
County Fair

September 21st - Family Worship Night 

October 12th- Suter's Corn Maze Night 

November 16th- Operation Christmas Child Shopping
Extravaganza 

RESTART: A 4-Week Series from the Gospels and Old Testament on God's Promises

WEEKLY OVERVIEW:
 In video games, you can start over whenever you feel like it, but it’s not so simple in reality. This week, we’ll see how David might
have wished for a way to do things differently when he was confronted by his mistakes. This story will remind us that while we can’t
go back and change what’s already happened when you feel like a failure, God helps you restart. 

Ice Cream fundraiser: This is critical fundraiser for our youth program. You will be scooping ice cream and collecting cash from customers.
It was a lot of  fun last year and you do receive a fair pass to get in and can enjoy the fair before or after your shift. 

We are specifically looking to fill the following time slots for next week. Please let Pastor Nancy know if  you can cover any of  these by
replying to this email.

August 27: 7pm - 10pm (3)
August 28: 3pm- 5pm (2)
August 29: 11am - 1pm (3); 5pm - 7pm (3); 7pm - 10pm (1)

Great discussion and prayerful reflection last week about how God helps us restart even after failure. 


